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Dear  
  
I just want to bring to your attention information that was received today. The caller stated that staff from 
the centre are wearing their uniforms while shopping in the local supermarket. The caller said that they 
phoned the centre a few weeks ago to alert them to this practice but states that the practice is still ongoing. 
  
I would appreciate if you could acknowledge this email and indicate how you will address the issue. 
  
Kind regards, 
John 
  
John Greaney          
Inspector of Social Services (Older Person's Services) 
Office of the Chief Inspector 
Health Information and Quality Authority 
Unit 1301 
City Gate 
Mahon, Cork 
T12 Y2XT 
  
Tel: +353 (0)87 9641664 

  
  




